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UW Vice Presidents Approve Release of Payroll, Time and Labor, and Absence 
Management, the Final Module of HCM Implementation 

June 17, 2019 -- Upon the recommendation of the HCM implementation team, the 
WyoCloud Executive Steering Committee supports the decision to go live with time 
entry on June 16 for hourly, non-benefited employees, and time and absence entry for 

salaried, benefited employees on July 1. 

Many people from Payroll, HR, Information Technology, Finance and Huron Consulting 
have spent countless hours over the past year and half in developing business processes, 

configuring the system, converting data, integrating information with other systems, and 
testing this most complex part of the system. 

This marks the final step in the implementation of the WyoCloud system. All the 
departments involved are committed to the success of this implementation and will be 

there to help with any problems that may occur. 

Information on payroll deadlines and processes are communicated to campus through 
HR announcements and WyoCloud announcements; please be sure to read and follow 

these important instructions. Trainings are online and available to attend in person. A 
number of these trainings are required to gain access to the system, so we urge you to 

visit the Employee Learn Center to check the “My Learning Plans” tab. Registrations are 
also found in the Employee Learn Center. 

There may be challenges with this final phase implementation; however, the HCM 
project team is committed to resolving any issues as they arise. With the implementation 

of the final phase of WyoCloud Human Capital Management, the project team is 
committed to continuous improvement, training and the overall success of the 

WyoCloud system. 

The HCM/WyoCloud team will be reaching out to the campus community frequently to 
elicit feedback and welcomes your thoughtful and constructive comments. 
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